
 
 

 

 

 
On Wednesday, February 14, 2018 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, 

La Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members 
present except Supervisor, Don Hundt.  Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  
The agenda was properly posted.  The January minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the minutes as printed.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and 
seconded to approve the minutes from the January 26, 2018 special meeting.  The motion carried.  
The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the treasurer’s 
report.  The motion carried.  We reviewed the monthly bills.  A motion was made and seconded to 
pay the bills.  The motion carried.   

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.   
Roads Report:  We discussed the bridges and reviewed the information from the special 

meeting on Cornell Road.  We are waiting to hear from FEMA before making any decisions on 
Kammel Coulee Hill.  Dan gave an update from the TRIP program meeting.  They had to rank the 
two proposals before the committee.  We received the signed agreement from St. Peter’s on the 
church crosswalk on highway 33.   

We received a logging permit for Mike Hundt.  We reviewed the miscellaneous 
correspondence. We received notice that there must be at least 7 days between open book and board 
of review.  We will be hosting the Towns Association meeting on Thursday, February 22 at 7:30 pm 
at the Town of Greenfield town hall.   

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, March 14, 2018 immediately following the public 
hearing which starts at 6:00 pm.  A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The 
meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 

 
 

 
  


